
    SPRING NEWSLETTER  (2018) 

 

Welcome to our Spring Newsletter!  We hope you’ll enjoy it and share with your 
friends. 
 
Goodbye to The Rex…………..Hello to The Legion 
 
The band will no longer be performing at The Rex BUT we finally have found a 
home for Big Band Jazz in Mississauga! Starting on Sunday, March 25th, we will be 
performing at the Port Credit Legion (Branch 82) from 2 – 4 PM. If all goes well, it 
will become a regular event on the last Sunday of each month. The legion is a great 
venue with a view of the beautiful Credit River with loads of free parking. We need 
a good turnout for the inaugural show, so please try to attend if you can.  
  

                                                                                          
 



BIG BAND OPEN MIC 
 
We’re back again with the SIXTH edition of our Big Band Open Mic on Saturday, 

April 14th at 7 PM. Another 12 singers performing all the jazz classics with a big 

band. Looks like it should be another amazing show!                        

    

                                           

 

Introducing this years’ lineup: 

Cecilia Turnbull     Roger Wyatt               (www.facebook.com/RogerSingsSinatra) 
Larry Greenspan     Tristan Alexander (www.tristanalexander.info) 
Stuart Laughton  (www.radiodial.ca)  Kate Aunger  
Ruth Zwilling    Sarah Jean Villa  (www.sarahvilla.com) 
Elizabeth Martins     Derek Grundle 
John Minardi      Frank Caruso 

 

 

http://www.radiodial.ca/


TWITTER , FACEBOOK & YOUTUBE  

 
Please don’t forget our Twitter page ( #MississaugaJazz ). Please check it out and follow us.  
 
Facebook has our band (https://www.facebook.com/mbbje/ ) and fan club 
(https://www.facebook.com/groups/176498672972/ ) pages. Please like one or both.  
 
 
We also have a YouTube channel that has several band performance videos. Here’s the link:  
( https://www.youtube.com/results?search_query=mississauga+big+band )  
 
 
 UPCOMING GIGS  
 

 Jazz At The Legion     Sunday, March 25 Derek Grundle 
         2 – 4 PM 
         Port Credit Legion (Branch 82 ) 
  
 Big Band Open Mic      Saturday, April 14 

        7:00 PM 
        Cooksville United Church 
 

 Jazz At The Legion     Sunday, April 29  
         2 – 4 PM 
         Port Credit Legion (Branch 82) 

 
HELP WANTED! 
 
If anyone has any ideas about venues for the band to perform at, please let me know. We 
need a bit of room but love to entertain.  
 
We’d also perform for dances. Our library is quite extensive and we have all of the big band 
classics of the swing era. Please feel free to contact me if you have any ideas at 
rboniface@rogers.com  /  905-270-4757. 
 
That’s all the news for now.        
           Thanks! Rob  
             
               P.S. And remember….. If music isn’t live…… it’s DEAD ! 
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